
 

   

           

Interested in playing cricket? 

Players needed from Reception to Year 6 

Girls and Boys 

Plenty of opportunities for games at U8, U9, U10 and U11 

All abilities welcome.  

 
FREE TRIAL SESSION ON TUESDAY 10TH APRIL 2018 FOR NEW JOINERS  

(at Kenilworth Cricket Club, Warwick Road, Kenilworth, CV8 1FE) 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2:  4.45pm – 5.45pm 

 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 5.50pm – 6.50pm 

 

To attend the free trial session simply text 07979 597320 with your e-mail address and child's age. 

 

 

 

Outdoor group coaching details 

 

Outdoor group cricket coaching takes place at Kenilworth Cricket Club, Warwick Road, Kenilworth, CV8 

1FE. 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 (girls and boys):  4.45pm – 5.45pm  Tuesday evenings 

 

Years 3, 4 and 5 (girls and boys) and Year 6 girls: 5.50pm – 6.50pm  Tuesday evenings 

  

Years 6 boys, Years 7 and 8 (girls and boys):  7.00pm – 8.00pm  Tuesday evenings 

 

The first outdoor coaching session will be on Tuesday 17th April 2018 and the last outdoor coaching session 

will be held on Tuesday 31st July 2018.  There is no cricket coaching in half term week (Tuesday 29th May 

2018).  It is a 15 week coaching course and the cost is £55 for Reception to Year 3 children and £70 for those 

in Year 4 to Year 6.  No match fees for games are payable in addition.  Coaching and games are cancelled in 

inclement weather.  Girls only teams play matches with a windball (a soft ball) up to U11.  Our mixed U8 

team also only play windball cricket.  Our mixed U9, U10 and U11 teams may on occasions play matches 

with a cricket ball.   


